
September 14th • 10:00 am - 1:00 pm
Government Center, 18th Floor

Dade County Federal Credit Union invites all Miami-Dade 
County Employees who are DCFCU Members ,to a free seminar 
to see a sneak preview of our new banking system and answer 
any question a you may have about our upcoming system
upgrade on October 1st. 

•New Banking System Preview
•New LogIn Process
•Q&A Session
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